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IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Colorado Division of Gaming Corrects March 2024 Colorado Sports Betting
Proceeds Report

Lakewood - May 15, 2024 - The Colorado Division of Gaming, part of the Colorado Department
of Revenue (CDOR), has updated the March 2024 Colorado Sports Betting Proceeds Report to
correct a reporting error.

Following the discovery of this error, the Division of Gaming revised the Top 10 Sports by Total
Wagers. To view the corrected March 2024 Sports Betting Monthly Proceeds report, please visit
the Division of Gaming's website at sbg.colorado.gov/sports-betting-monthly-proceeds-reports.

The corrected report does not change the handle, wagers or taxes that was previously reported.

###

The Colorado Department of Revenue’s Division of Gaming ensures honesty and integrity in the
Colorado gaming industry. The Colorado Department of Revenue works to be a trusted partner
to every Coloradan to help them navigate the complexities of government so they can thrive.
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